
Greetings All 

April 10 th. We had our chapter meeting at American Legion post 138 in Tempe Az. The post opened the 

doors for us at 8:30, we had an awesome breakfast buffet prepared by Stoli, she’s the coolest, and 

funniest bartender. The meeting was called to order at 10:00 am, we welcomed Mike Infanzon, our 

Legislative Director, he discussed the new lane filtering law that is going to become law soon. He shared 

all the in’s and out’ about the law. Joe then talked about the up coming run this June at Mornon lake, 

TOO Broke For Sturgis, and how to sign up to volunteer if you can. Our chapter has 138 members, we 

had about 15 people  at this meeting. We discussed idea’s for up coming fundraisers and event’s, we’ll 

have more discussion in future meetings. At next month’s meeting your secretary  will propose  a 

motion and discussion about changing the chapter’s name to better describe the chapter’s territory. 

Another motion will be proposed to order chapter shirts. 

Our next meeting is May 8TH, at American Legion Post 138 at 107 e, Broadway Tempe, Az 85282  

    Doors open at 8:30 Breakfast at 9:00 Meeting at 10:00, ALL welcome, bring a friend 
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